
 

This is to inform all students, faculty, and staff that the regular activities of the 

Mahavidyalaya will remain suspended on 3rd and 4th February 2025 in 

observance of Saraswati Puja. 

Normal operations will resume on 5th February 2025. 

Wishing everyone a joyous and blessed celebration! 


